
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ENFRANCHISEMENT 2020 

 

MAY 14th,  2020 

List of applicants sent to Jon Tawse. 

Jon Tawse, the solicitor acting for the PCRA, sent out the 

initial letter to interested parties. 
 

JUNE 5th, 2020 

Applicants received documents to sign. 7th 

OCTOBER 2020 

Notices served to landlord’s company direct. 16th 

DECEMBER 2020 

Letter sent to applicants explaining the reluctance of the 

landlord to sign. 
 

JANUARY 26th, 2021 
 

Photographer of applicant’s house taken for Jon Tawse to 

present to the First Tier Tribunal. 

 

JUNE 18th, 2021 

 

The Tribunal finds in favour of the Peel Common Residents 

Association 

 

SEPTEMBER 23rd, 2021  

 

Transfers signed and sent to land registry. 


